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Testimony of Scott Kunselman, Senior Vice President-Vehicle Safety and Regulatory Compliance, FCA North
America, Washington, D.C.
Scott Kunselman, Senior Vice President-Vehicle Safety and Regulatory Compliance, FCA North America, addressed the
issue of safety recalls before the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration. See attached PDF.
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